CITY OF

f.«l‘:_h ORLANDO

MEMORANDUM

To: David Billingsley, Chief Procurement Officer
From: a@fistopher Cairns, Transportation Engineering Division Manager
Date: May 18, 2017

Subject: Letter of Intent — Motorola Solutions

Transportation Engineering is requesting to purchase 41 APX4000 portable radios and three (3) APX1500
radios. This purchase would replace existing radios currently in service. The radios currently in place are
past their maximum life expectancy and are no longer supported by Motorola. These radios are critical
for communication for the numerous operations within the Transportation Engineering Division,
including but not limited to Traffic Management Center, Signal Maintenance, and Event Management
Center.

We would like to move forward with this purchase through Motorola Solutions, Inc who has a current
contract with Broward County Sheriff's Office. We consulted with OPD Radio section, who
recommended this model radio and suggested this contract as a means.

Thank you for your consideration.



